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Boeing wishes to express its deep condolences to the families, friends and loved ones of those killed onboard
ADC Airlines Flt. 53, along with its wishes for recovery to those surviving the crash. At the request of the
investigating authority, Boeing is sending technical experts to the scene to provide investigation assistance.
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